
5th	July	2021 
 
Key	Stage	Five	Year	12	-	Face	to	Face	Classroom	Teaching 
 
As	per	the	President’s	announcement	on	Wednesday,	30th	June,	all	Year	12	face-to-face	classroom	lessons	have	
been	suspended	unBl	the	next	announcement	due	on	Thursday,	15th	July.	 
 
Therefore,	we	will	conBnue	with	online	lessons	from	Monday,	12th	July	but	will	return	to	our	regular	term-Bme	
Bmetable	with	the	first	session	beginning	at	07:45	each	day.	 
 
Unless	Covid-19	restricBons	are	extended	on	Thursday,	15th	July,	we	will	return	to	face-to-face	classroom	lessons	
from	Monday,	19th	July.			These	lessons	will	take	place	at	our	new	building	in	Meersig:	21	Fourth	Road	North,	
Meersig.	  
 
Please	be	prepared	for	a	longer	period	of	online	learning.	  
I	feel	it	is	unlikely	that	the	Year	12s	will	return	before	the	end	of	the	winter	holiday	on	Monday,	26th	July. 

Yours	sincerely, 
Louise	Oosthuizen  
Principal  
Alexanders	Private	School
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